
MAKE-UP CLASSES 
Recreational students that cannot attend their normally scheduled class may be eligible to 
attend a make-up class. Please notify front desk personnel or contact the office by phone, or 
voicemail at least 2 hours before your regularly scheduled class to notify us of the expected 
absence.  All notices through email must be received 24 hrs. in advance of your class time.  A 
make-up class date and time must be scheduled with the office so that we can ensure proper 
student ratios in all classes. 
Make-up classes will be scheduled in the student’s same class level within one month of the 
scheduled absence as long as the student is currently enrolled in classes.  All make-ups are 
offered as a courtesy upon availability and are not guaranteed. Student absences are not 
reimbursable or eligible for credit. You must have an account in good standing before make-
up classes can be scheduled.  Once a make-up class is scheduled it may not be rescheduled for 
any reason. 
We also offer Open Gym or Open to the Public coupons for a scheduled absence, in lieu of a 
make-up class. 
 


